
Rachel Zacharias Recognized on the
2024 Capital Pro Bono Honor Roll

05.01.25

Congratulations to Rachel Zacharias for being recognized on the 2024

Capital Pro Bono Honor Roll. Since 2011, the DC Courts have honored

attorneys who contribute 50 or more hours of pro bono service in a

calendar year.
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